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If you would like to receive future newsletters by e mail, please notify the school office. 

Dear Parents 
 

Our year 6 pupils in Osmington Bay in Dorset have enjoyed a wonderful week of  
outdoor activities and games.  The weather in Dorset has been glorious and the children have 
had lots of fun undertaking a wide range of new physical challenges.  I know that when we   
welcome them home this evening they will emerge from the coaches looking a little tired from 
their journey, but with a healthy glow acquired from a week spent outside  having fun in the 
sunshine.  

Party to Celebrate The Queen’s 90th Birthday 
 
On Friday 10th June we are holding a joint celebration with The  
Grange to celebrate The Queen’s Birthday.  All staff and pupils will  
enjoy a picnic lunch with Mr Oates (our resident DJ) providing the  
music.  This will be followed by songs and presentations from both  
schools — weather permitting, it should be a fun occasion.  
 
 
 
 
Pupils may wear party clothes or dress in red/white/blue to  
celebrate this national event.  

Golden Boot Challenge 
 
During our first week back after half term  we will be monitoring how children 
get to school as part of the Golden Boot Challenge.  If possible, please use  
environmentally friendly modes of transport  
wherever possible so your class has a chance of winning the Golden Boot! 



 

Diary Dates  

30th May – 3rd June HALF TERM BREAK 

6th—10th June Year 6 Bikeability 

Fri 10th June Queens birthday celebrations with The Grange 

13th—17th June Year 6 Bikeability 

Friday 17th June Show and Share afternoon 

Thursday 23rd June EU Referendum—SCHOOL CLOSED 

20th—24th June Year 6 Bikeability 

Friday 24th June Rachel Morris—Paralympian visiting the school 

27th—1July Yr 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 30th June Celebration Evening 4:30—6:30  

Friday 1st July Sports Day 

Chertsey High School—Meeting for Year 3, 4 and 5 Parents 
 
We are pleased to be holding a meeting after school on Tuesday 14th June  at 3:10 pm to meet the 
new head teacher and to learn more about this new school.   If you wish to attend, please let the 
school office know so we have an idea of numbers.  
 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
 
 
It gives me great pleasure to write to you as the new Headteacher of Chertsey High School, and to welcome you to what I 
am sure will be a very exciting journey ahead. 
I have developed a passion for this community, having spent the last three years working as the Headteacher of Pyrcroft 
Grange Primary School. During this time Pyrcroft Grange’s results have gone from 35% to 88%  combined for English and 
Maths and have been achieved by adopting not  accepting second best attitude. 
Before being Headteacher at Pyrcroft Grange, I worked at Epsom and Ewell High School as Assistant Headteacher    
overseeing Inclusion. This gave me the experience of leading an inspirational staff and raising the outcome of all students. 
Both these roles have prepared me for the incredible opportunity of starting a new school and ensuring a smooth transition 
between primary and secondary for all pupils. 
I am very proud to be the new Headteacher of Chertsey High School and to be able to lead what I believe will be a school 
with unlimited potential. I am determined to secure an outstanding future for your children; ensuring students leave us as 
responsible, well-qualified, mature young people, ready to make a valued contribution to society. I have the highest      
expectations of the students, in terms of their achievement and behaviour and will not allow any child not to reach their ful l 
potential.  
Leading by example is fundamental in achieving a school that has a Christian ethos. At the heart of these values is the 

good news that every student will be inspired to reach beyond the limits of their background or previous experience.  

The relationships between teachers, students and parents are fundamental to the success of the school, which is why I 
would like to invite you to our parent information meeting on the 14th June at 3:10 pm in the New Haw school hall to hear 

more about the school’s further developments.  
I am looking forward to meeting you in due course and consider it a privilege to ensure the doors open for our pupils and to 
help shape our dreams and aspirations into reality. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Zelia Munnik 


